
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

We are pleased to be able to offer your children after school tennis sessions starting Autumn Term 

2023.  

These hour-long sessions are designed for children in Years 3 - 6 of all levels to learn and develop 

sending and receiving skills and racket control, in games-based fun filled sessions. All equipment is 

provided however if your child wishes to bring their own racket this is also fine. 

These sessions will be run by Matt Reid who is the head coach at Latika Junior Tennis Club and a level 

4 accredited + coach.   

This will be a 10-week course starting Monday 25th September and running until Monday 4th 

December.  

Please find booking link below: 

Click here to book 

 

If you have any questions, please email office.mattreidprocoaching@gmail.com  

 

Kind regards  

 

Matt Reid  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MatthewReidCoaching2/Coaching/Course/3a1c7e34-4afe-4bcf-841d-2730dfe63aa7
mailto:office.mattreidprocoaching@gmail.com

